[bookmark: _GoBack]May 21, 2013 – OATi WebTrans Upgrade
The OATI webTrans system will be unavailable to assist in TSR processing on 05/21/2013 starting at 13:00 CPT for approximately one (1) hour.  The ICT will utilize the manual process as required until the system is restored to normal processing.

